
 

 
 
 
 

 
18th August 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I wish to take this opportunity to introduce myself and to congratulate your daughter on her 
performance in Year 13. My name is Lynn Campbell and I am the Senior Leader of Learning 
for Post 16. I am delighted to inform you that your daughter has achieved the grades/outcomes 
required in her recent AS/L3 examinations and portfolio work to ensure her progression into 
Year 14 and I am very much looking forward to a productive year ahead.  
 
Year 14 students are required to attend school on Wednesday 31st August 2022 in full school 
uniform for an Induction Programme beginning at 8.45am. On arrival students will be 
directed to their Form Tutors.  
 
The induction morning will be followed by Review Meetings in the afternoon from 12.30pm-
2.25pm. We would strongly encourage parents to attend the Review Meetings, which will 
give you and your daughter the opportunity to meet with her subject teachers to discuss her 
results and progress to date. Once review meetings are completed parents and students can 
leave.  
 
Year 14 students are also to attend school at 8.45am - 12.35pm on Thursday 1st September 
2022 to participate in an induction programme run by Barclay’s Lifeskills. Students can leave 
at 12.35pm and a Grab and Go lunch will be available at 12.35pm if desired. 
 
Year 14 students are not required to attend school on Friday 2nd September. 
 
Working together we can secure ‘Achievement for All’ and I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all of our Year 14 students well for this forthcoming academic year.  
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Ms L. Campbell 
Senior Leader of Learning for Post 16 
 
 

 

	


